
  

 

 
  

     

 

  

 

 

  

        
           

       
     

     

       
       

  

         
        
      

        

      

         
     

     

   

         

             

            
      

      
            

         
 

        
   
       
  

 
   
 
        

    
 
    

 
 
 
 

 
 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

So far      

96.3%

 

% 

 
 

Next week at Ash Green we start our World Book Week celebrations with a family learning book mark 
making session at the Lower Site after school on Monday. On Tuesday our children will bounce for 
books throughout the day and Year 5 children can sit down to lunch with family members on 
Wednesday. We celebrate World Book Day on Thursday by coming to school dressed as our favourite 
book characters and joining in paired reading sessions and ‘drop everything and read’ slots all day. We 
end the week on Friday when Year 6 present their class assembly and with our Celebration assemblies 
including the Book review prizes – KS2 at 9.05am – Reception and KS1 at 2.50pm – all welcome.  

 

 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

 PLEASE remember to return sponsor forms on MONDAY and reviews by THURSDAY. 

All money raised will be used to buy new books.  

A donation will be given to a Downs Syndrome charity. 
 

COMMENCING MONDAY 4th MARCH 
 

Here is an outline of events. 
 

3.00-4.30 - LOWER SITE DINING ROOM. 
MAKE A FANTASTIC BOOK MARK  

 

CHILDREN WILL GET THE CHANCE TO 
BOUNCE ON THE BOUNCY CASTLE FOR  

1 MINUTE.  
 

CHILDREN CAN DRESS AS THEIR 
FAVOURITE BOOK CHARACTER. 

 
 

READ A BOOK, SHARE A BOOK, 
WRITE A REVIEW…  

THE CHOSEN ONES WILL WIN A PRIZE! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We have been talking to the children about how to 

stay safe online.  

We are aware of ‘pop ups’ that keep appearing 

during games etc. that are upsetting the children.  
 

Please be vigilant with your child’s internet use.  
 

For more details about online safety visit: 

www.nationalonlinesafety.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EXTRA TUITION 

In preparation for Key Stage 2 and 1 
SATs (in May) we will be offering 
extra tuition to individual children and 
groups in Maths and English. 

LOOK OUT for letters for some Year 2 and 6 children 
giving details of these before and after school sessions. 
 



 
     

   
    
    

 
   
     
        
     
      
 

       

             

    

     

       
        

         

   

   

      
    
       
      

     

       
        

     

       

  

   

    
       

           

        

        

      

     
       

       

          

      

  
 

  
   
   
  
   
  
 

  
 

 

Year 6 SATs 
Week beg – Mon 13 

May 

Y3 Residential trip Mon 13 – Wed 15 May 

Y5 London trip 
Thurs 2 and Thurs 9 

May 

Y6 PGL residential 20-22 May 

Leavers’ Assembly Fri 28 June 

Transition Day Fri 5 July 

 

Our Talk Topic next week will 

be ‘Book Week’. 
 

We will talk about our favourite 

books. 

 

 

 

Next term we have class assemblies on Friday mornings 9.05am  - all welcome. They are as follows: 
 

 

Date Class Date Class 

29 March 3H & 3T 8 March 6C & 6T 

    

 

CLASS DATE DESTINATION 

Year 2 Wed 13 March 
Knowsley Safari 

Park 

Reception Thurs 21 March  The Deep 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Wednesday 20 March is the chance for Year 6 pupils to invite family members (up to 2 adults) for lunch together.  
PLEASE COLLECT A SLIP FROM YOUR CHILD’S CLASS AND RETURN AS SOON AS POSSIBLE WITH £2 PER 
MEAL. THANK YOU.  
PRE-SCHOOL CHILDREN ARE WELCOME BUT THEY MUST REMAIN THE RESPONSIBILITY OF THEIR 
PARENTS. 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 
 
 
 

 
   
   

We have a selection of trips coming up to help with 

our children’s learning.  

See below…  

       WEEK 
 

Week commencing 11 March 2019. 
 

LOOK OUT for lots of exciting activities 
planned in school. 

 
MORE DETAILS NEXT WEEK. 


